
  

MATHS  
 

This term we will be multiplying numbers up to 4 digits by 

1 and 2 digits and dividing by 1 digit. We will then move 

on to consolidating our work on fractions and learning 

how to multiply fractions by a whole number. In addition, 

we will be learning how to draw and measure angles 

using a protractor. 

PSHE 

Students will learn how to understand their 

rights and the responsibilities that come 

with these rights. 
 
 

Computing  

Students will be building on their coding 

skills from last half term based on a game 

called Catch the Dots. 

 

Art / DT 

Students will be designing and making a bird 

feeder by recycling a milk or juice carton. 

 
 

Culture Capital 
Children will be creating a creature using 

natural resources. 
 

 

 

 

Music 
 

We will be writing a song to teach us about 

our school community. 

 

French 

 

The children will be continuing to follow a 

unit called “All around my house and 

home”. 

 

  

 

Science 
Children will understand that materials can be 

changed by heating, cooling, mixing with other 

materials and whether these are reversible or 

irreversible changes. 

History 
The children will be continuing their learning about 

the Ancient Greeks. Children will compare and 

contrast the modern day Olympics with the Ancient 

Greek events. 

RE 
 

Resurrection – the empty cross. (Easter) Mysterious Materials! 
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ENGLISH  

We will begin by focusing on a text called 

‘The Lost Thing” by Shaun Tan – the final 

outcome will be a letter to persuade. We 

will then be writing a newspaper article 

based on the events shown in a video. 

  

PE 

This term we will be doing invasion games 

with the focus on basketball. We will also 

be looking at improving our sending and 

receiving skills by learning New Age Kurling 

skills for our indoor PE slot. 

 

 

  

 


